
Important Update: Workforce Realignment 

Dear Team, 

We are reaching out to inform you about an important initiative regarding workforce realignment 

within our organization. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance efficiency and better position 

ourselves for future growth, we will be making some changes to our team structure. 

This realignment process will involve: 

• Assessing current roles and responsibilities 

• Identifying areas for improvement 

• Realigning team functions to better support our strategic goals 

We understand that changes like this can be challenging, and we want to assure you that we are 

committed to providing support throughout this transition. We will be holding a series of 

meetings to discuss the changes, answer your questions, and gather your input. 

Please mark your calendars for the following meetings: 

• Team Meeting on [Date] at [Time] 

• Q&A Session on [Date] at [Time] 

Your contributions and commitment to our organization are valuable. We appreciate your 

understanding and cooperation as we navigate this process together. 

If you have any immediate questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to your 

manager or HR representative. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


